Dear Editor: 
I wish to submit a research report for publication in Social Behavior and Personality, titled “Second language learning facilitates bilingual young children’s working memory development: Roles of phonological awareness and home language activity.” The paper was coauthored by Chen Jin, Zhao Yiwe, and Li Shunyu. This study aimed to investigate how young children learns Chinese as a second language and its relation to their working memory development in a Uyghur-Chinese bilingual context.

Further, we believe that this paper will be of interest to the readership of your journal because Second language learning is a growing problem that is of interest to many researchers focused on psychological aspects of social learning. 

This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or in entirety and is not under consideration by another journal. We have read and understood your journal’s policies, and we believe that neither the manuscript nor the study violates any of these. 
There are no conflicts of interest to declare. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 
Sincerely, 
Li Shunyu 
Xinjiang Normal University, Wulumuqi, People’s Republic of China 
[Postal address] No.100, Guanjing Road, Wulumuqi, P.R. China 
[Phone number] 0086-13579920760 
[Fax number] 0086-0991-4623855 
[Email address] lsypsy@.163.com
